
JACK C. DELIUS 

G EN ERAL MANA G ER 

C ITY OF ATLANTA 
DEPARTMENT of PARKS 

Office of General Manager 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

July 25, 1967 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 

FROM: Jack C. Delius, General Manager of Parks & Recreation 

SUBJECT: Maddox Park drainage ditch flooding 555 E. 
Anthony Street, N.W. 

The Assistant Park Engineer has checked this problem 
and found that we need to modify the drainage ditch 
to some degree to prevent water from running on to 
the rear of 555 E. Anthony Street, N.W. 

A work order has been given the Park Maintenance 
Superintende nt to carry out this function at the 
earlie st possible date. 

Cor respondence pertaining to this matter is her ewith 
a t tached. t-
ee: Mr. Pierce Whit l ey 




